
 
                                                                                                Salisbury, North Carolina
                                                                                                August 23, 2006
 
 
 
SPECIAL   MEETING
 
 
PRESENT:   Mayor Susan W. Kluttz; Mayor Pro Tem Paul B. Woodson, Jr.;                                           Councilmen William (Bill) Burgin; William
(Pete) Kennedy; Mark N.                                  Lewis; and City Manager, David W. Treme
 
 
ABSENT:      City Clerk, Myra B. Heard; and City Attorney, F. Rivers Lawther
 
 
            Mayor Kluttz and members of City Council toured a 50.956 acre property located on Henderson Grove Church Road whose owners (Fowler,
Safrit, and Eller) have petitioned the City for voluntary annexation. APAC has indicated an interest in the proposed annexation site for relocation of their
asphalt facility.   Mr. Todd Quigg from APAC discussed issues of buffering, air quality permits, stormwater management, and truck traffic with Council. 
He informed Council that APAC will be meeting with the surrounding neighbors to discuss APAC operations.
 

Mr.  Burgin moved to adjourn the meeting.  Mr. Lewis seconded the motion and Council unanimously agreed to adjourn the meeting at
approximately 11:00 a.m.  No action was taken by Council.
 
           
 
                                                                        ____________________________________
                                                                                                 Mayor
 
 
__________________________________
                City Clerk


